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Strongly opposed to this rule. We have operated for 30 years in hot kitchens and golf course settings
and have always made sure the safety of our employees was taken care of. This rule would require
unmanagable work breaks and would cause more harm to public safety due to shift change
requirements as well as fanicial diffculty. You are trying to fix a problem that does not exist!


